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Soup & Supper roster  Thank you for tasting 
the Soups last time. We raised $36.20 last 
time. Total raised this year is $420.75 Thank 
you FOR SUPPORTING the SOUP NIGHTS.  The 
next Soup night will be held TONIGHT Peter 
Hardy and Stephen Wilson  the “chefs” for the 
night. Thanks for your help. 
 

 

Practice nights…………..Colin has printed the 
Minutes of our last Club meeting where the 
Practice nights were discussed. Tuesday 6th Sep-
tember in preparation for the Concert at  
Murray Bridge Uniting Church on Sunday 11th 
September,  1pm for Sound check then 2pm.  
The next concert after Murray Bridge will be 
held at Birdwood United Church on Sunday 9th 
October. 1pm sound check  then 2pm start. 
More details to come. 

ALEX INVITES ALL OF US 

As most of you now know, I have polycystic kidney disease. This 
is a genetic condition which causes cysts to form in the kidneys, 
reducing kidney function. I was diagnosed as a teenager and am 
now at the stage they call end stage renal failure. At this stage, 
the only viable treatments are dialysis or transplant. I'm hoping 
to have a pre-emptive transplant in early 2023, as long as I find a 
suitable donor in time. 
As a self-employed, freelance musician, I don't have any sick 
leave entitlements, so to cover living expenses while I recover 
from the operation, I'm holding a fundraising concert. I'm  
bringing together a choir of some of Adelaide's finest choral  
singers to perform Brahms Requiem, with soloists Rosalind  
Martin and James Scott. In the first part of the concert I'll be  
performing some Brahms Lieder. It would be wonderful to see 
you there. 
If you aren't able to make it to the concert, but would like to 
make a donation, this can also be done through the ticketing link. 
Pilgrim Church, Flinders St, Adelaide 
Saturday 5th November, 7pm 

Can we help….Maybe  we could raise some 
extra funds at our End of Year Dinner?  
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Pub lunches………..The date, of 
the next Pub Lunch will be held 
on Sunday 18th September 
12:30pm at Great Eastern Hotel 
Littlehampton. Contact Jeff Ger-
rard, if you are planning to 
come. 

Your say on the Jacket…...We have the follow-
ing options on the style of Jacket you would 
like. Cost $75. 
Option 1 as is  
Option 2 only the cuffs with the colour strips 
Option 3  Only the base of the Jacket with  
Colour strip. 
 Option 4  No coloured strip at all. 
Thanks Stephen you gave the Jacket real class. 

Interactive Whiteboard…...On Saturday Peter 
Dickinson, Graham Simmons and John  
Wittwer managed to set our Interactive 
Whiteboard into action. Peter has set the 
projector in place, and when you use  a com-
puter you are able to see the benefits of the 
large screen for viewing. We will see this in 
action  soon. Thanks Peter and Graham. 


